
 

 

 

 

 

 

FOR THOSE OF YOU CURRENTLY SERVING AS SUBSTITUTES FOR VILLAGE 

RINGERS, HAVE PLAYED WITH US PREVIOUSLY, OR WHO PLAY AT LEAST A 

LEVEL 2: 

 

Ms. Cathy Bullock, under the umbrella of 

the Village Ringers, has offered to 

begin direction of a group for you! This 

group will rehearse each Monday, from 

12:00 to 1:00 (following Village Ringers 

regular rehearsal). Auditions are not 

required. Rehearsals will take place at 

New Covenant United Methodist Church. 

 

Cathy currently plays with the Village 

Ringers and directs the bell choir at First Presbyterian Church in 

Leesburg. She is very skilled, patient, and eager to begin working with 

you! 

 

Rehearsals will begin on Monday, September 15th. If interested, please 

let Bonnie Fisher (director, Village Ringers) know ASAP. She can be 

reached at bonniefisher53@gmail.com or text to 614-565-0953. 

Note: No need to fill out the Audition Application form! 
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